
East Hill’s Grinch Holiday Bash 

 

Dear East Hill parents, 

Home and School is happy to announce that on Friday, December 20th, Breakfast with 
Santa is back! The students will be treated to yummy pancakes, breakfast sausages, 
eggs, potatoes, and chocolate milk. Parents are still asked to pack a regular lunch and 
snacks for their child as usual. For any dietary restrictions, please email us at 
easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com 

That’s not all! The day will continue with Grinch-themed holiday games to kick off the 
season of joy. We also have a few surprise guest appearances to help bring in some 
holiday cheer! 

 

DRESS DOWN DAY AND ALTERGO FOUNDATION 

It will be a full dress down day for the students who are encouraged to dress up in 
festive colours or clothing. Following East Hill’s mission to support AlterGo foundation 
throughout this school year, each student is kindly asked for a $2 voluntary 
contribution on that day. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun-filled activity day! 

Thank you! 

East Hill Home and School Association 

             
  


